
Urgent Update: Planning Committee 25 March 2021 

 
Item 16 Pages 121 (relevant planning history – bullet point 2)  
 

Text corrected as follows (appeal decision letter appended to the main report):  

• An appeal against the refusal of permission was considered by a Planning Inspector 

appointed by the Secretary of State. The appeal was allowed, dismissed with this 

decision made on the basis that there was a lack of sufficient information to assess the 

potential impact on ecology (further details below). 
 
The recommendation remains unchanged. 

 


